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JUNIOR DRUM CIRCLE ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE
Junior Drum Circle on THAC TV!

Drumming together always brings joy and happiness to those playing and listening to the beats.
Last Friday, the Thomas Hassall Junior Drum Circle performed at the second virtual assembly
hosted by the Junior School.

They performed a piece called “Pitter Patter Sushi”, inspired by rhythms from Guinea in North
West Africa, and were very excited to perform again after such a long time away from the stage. 
The Junior Drum Circle is a diverse group of students in the Junior School.  They have a great time
making rhythms during their lunchtime rehearsals every Monday.

Well done to all our drummers!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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